
Cluj County School Inspectorate 

 

Cluj English Teachers Association (CETA) 

 

 

INVITATION 
 

Cluj County School Inspectorate and CETA (Cluj English Teachers Association) have the great 

pleasure of inviting you to take part in the 21st edition of the National School English Drama 

Festival, “Come with Us to Dramaland” (CAEN 2024), to be held in Cluj-Napoca, between 31st  

May and 2nd June 2024. Diplomas and prizes will be awarded. 

 

If you decide to participate with a theatre group of students from your school aged between 6 and 

19 and accompanied by an English teacher, please fill in the Application Form attached below and 

send it by email no later than 15th February 2024 to: 

 

Carmen Blaga, teacher of English, at carblaga@yahoo.com 

 

There is no participation fee. You will receive confirmation that your school’s form has been 

received.  

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all. 

 

 

 

 

 

Carmen Blaga and Diana Berindeie, 

Teachers of English, 

organisers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NB: The organisers reserve the right to organize one of the sections on Thursday, 30th May, if 

necessary due to objective reasons.  
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